
 

 

 

To: Paul Smith         02nd March 2021 

Group Director of Consumers and Markets 

Civil Aviation Authority 

 
Sent by email to:  

paul.smith@caa.co.uk 

stewart.carter@caa.co.uk  

economicregulation@caa.co.uk 
 

Re: Response to – CAP2098: Economic regulation of Heathrow Airport Limited: response 

to its request for a covid-19 related RAB adjustment 

Thanks for allowing Aeromexico to take part in this consultation.  

We strongly support the AOC/LACC joint letter that reflects our same position, as we believe 

HAL´s shareholders are the ones supposed to inject capital in their company during these 

difficult times. 

Most importantly, this is not in the consumer’s interest as passengers will be affected and 

should therefore, be rejected in full. 

 

I would like to thank you in advance for your time and consideration. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Maximiliano Barberis-Orozco 

Airport Manager London Heathrow 

mbarberis@aeromexico.com 


